
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 24, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 382 
RE: Winter Storm Alert  
 
 
 
More sub-freezing temperatures are expected in the Midwest, Ohio Valley and Northeast 
tomorrow.  In addition, snow is again expected for the Mid-Atlantic and the Northeast 
regions by Thursday, February 27th.  The underlying railroads supporting these areas 
continue to operate trains, however, winter conditions are causing slower than normal 
transits.  In many cases, the local and interstate highways are impassable, which will 
result in additional transit delays because the railroads use them to taxi crews to and from 
trains requiring another crew. 
 
Similarly, terminal operations in these locations are being negatively affected by the ice, 
snow and cold temperatures. 
 
Thank you for your continued patience during these dynamic winter conditions. 
 
If you have specific questions, please contact your local Pacer Stacktrain Customer 
Service Representative. 
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